Sunbury,
Rondebosch,
8th April, 1937.

My dear Shepherd,

By book post I return the "revise" proofs of <u>UHambo</u>. I is going to make a very attractive book, I think.

I am not making any charge for going over this book and ITyah ITyah; but, if you think my work worth it, I should be glad of half-a-dozen copies of each, when they are ready, for myself, Fort Hare and some others who will be interested.

By the way, has the pamphlet on orthography been printed?

I have not received any copies; but perhaps the Press is pushed

(I did not say, pressed) with work.

I hope that you are not overdoing things. <u>Festina lente</u>!

Yours sincerely,

W. G. Bennie